
 

 
 

 

 

TO:  Insurance Companies 

Interested Parties  
 

FROM: Etta Maynard 
 

DATE: September 17, 2010 
 

RE:  Business Entity Affiliations 
 

Effective October 1, 2010, the NC Department of Insurance will no longer require 
insurance business entities to report affiliated producers including additions and 

deletions.    The administrative rule, 11 NCAC 06A .0413, requiring producer 
affiliations has been repealed.            

 
The entity should maintain a current list of affiliated agents such to provide it to 

the Department upon request.  Please contact the Agent Services Division at (919) 
807-6800 if you have any questions.  

 
 
 


